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Track Results 

Drexel 

Wyatt Moore—4/4 

Long Jump—4.5 meters  

100 Dash—13.62 seconds  

200 Dash—28.31 seconds  

Holden 

Austin White—4/8 

Long Jump—3.69 meters  

110 Hurdles—22.6 

seconds  

Wellington-Napoleon 

Austin White—4/12 

110 Hurdle—24.66 

seconds  

Long Jump—4 meters  

Cass-Midway 

Wyatt Moore—4/13 

Long Jump—4.1 meters  

800 run—2:49.22 

minutes  

200 dash—29.69 seconds  

 

Adrian 

Wyatt Moore—4/21 

100 dash—13.73 seconds  

200 dash—28.32 seconds  

Long Jump—4.32 meters  

Clinton 

Austin White—4/23 

300 hurdle—56.03 seconds  

110 hurdle—22.93 seconds  

Long Jump—4.34 meters  

100 dash—14.85 seconds  

Archie 

Wyatt Moore—4/26 

Long Jump—4.5 meters 

100 dash—14.56 seconds  

200 dash—29.76 seconds  

Knob Noster 

Austin White—4/26 

100 dash—14.55 seconds  

1600 run—6:54.15 minutes  

110 hurdle—21.7 seconds  

Long Jump—4.44 meters 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

May 1 – Baccalaureate at the  
Methodist Church,  
3:00 pm 

 
May 4-13 – MAP/EOC Testing 
 
May 4 – Springfield Zoo Trip 
 
May 10 – Senior Trip to Springfield 
 
May 12 – Band Trip to Jazz Museum 

– Kindergarten Graduation,       
6:00 pm 

May 13 – K-6 Field Day, 9:00-11:00 am 
 – Graduation Practice, 8:30 am 
 – Graduation, 6:00 pm 
May 16 – School Board Meeting,  

6:00 pm 
 
May 18 – TOPS Trip 
 
May 19 – Title Family Night, 5:30 pm 
 
May 20 – K-3 Field Trip 

 
May 23 – School IN Session 

 
May 25 – 4-6 Field Trip 

 
May 27 – Elementary Awards, 9:00 am 

– JH/HS Awards, 10:00 am 
– End of 4th Quarter/ 

2nd Semester 
– Last Day/Early Release,  

12:30 pm 
 

May 31-Jun 3 – K-6 Summer School 



Teacher and Associate of the Year 

The 2022 Teacher of the Year is Laura Shriner, and the 2022 Associate 

of the Year is Diane Mills. We are truly grateful for their dedication and 

service to the students, staff, and school. We can never show them 

enough appreciation.   

 

Pie Wars 

The Pie Wars were a smashing success again this year. We had 13 teachers volunteer, which meant we were 

able to throw six pies instead of the usual four. The teachers did a great job bracing for impact, and the kids 

had way too much fun smearing the whipped cream. The total amount collected came to $301.74, enough to 

fund the Brenda George Memorial Scholarship for education majors. 

Top Earners and Drawing Picks 

Elementary 

1st Place: Anita Calhoun,  
pied by Grayson Gross (6th Grade) 

2nd Place: Ron Kreisel,  
pied by Lucas Hanson (2nd Grade) 

3rd Place: Patti Ruehter,  
pied by Cambrie Wilson (2nd Grade) 

 

Junior High/High School 

1st Place: Stacy Rusche,  
pied by Arron Gibbs (Junior) 

2nd Place: Jessica Iuchs,  
pied by Hunter Marriott (Sophomore) 

3rd Place: Samuel Torbett,  
pied by Arionna Watson (Senior) 

  



Alt Prom 

Instead of a traditional prom 

on April 9, the Juniors, Seniors, 

and few invited Sophomores 

had an Alt Prom. The event 

was held at The Beacon in 

Clinton, graciously donated to 

us, which meant we had ping 

pong, pool, air hockey, and 

foosball at our disposal. We 

had an epic Spotify playlist 

going, courtesy of Mr. Lamb, 

And Mrs. Brooks planned a 

bunch of minute-to-win-it 

games and brought in pizza, 

hot dogs, cookies, and snacks. 

Everyone had a great time and 

laughed the whole night. It was 

the perfect prom for this 

awesome group of students. 

  

  



Golden Valley Memorial Healthcare Poster Contest 

For their 50th anniversary, Golden Valley Memorial Healthcare held a 

poster contest. Out of our school’s participants, the three winners were 

Grayson Copowycz, Cambrie Wilson, and Lillianna Antwiler. They 

showed off their skills with colors and did a fantastic job.   

 

MAP/EOC Reward Trip  

Mr. Stocks took a group of students to 

Incredible Pizza on April 29 as a reward 

trip for Proficient and Advanced scores 

from last year’s required test. The 

MAP scores were for Math, ELA, and 

Science for grades 3-8th, and the EOC scores were for 

Algebra 1, Biology, English 2 and Government. The kids 

had a blast and racking up tickets, jumping on trampolines, 

competing in laser tag, and nearly buying out some items 

the prize station with their winnings.  

  



Spring Concert and Art Show 

The Spring Concert was an adorable success. The duets were strong and the bands were energetic. The 

highlights of the concert were the Seniors’ request of March of the Centipede—which they played with 

nostalgic beauty—and Landon Huffman and Jackson Mantonya performing For Whom the Bell Tolled—which 

they absolutely shredded. The music was on point the whole night. The Elementary then performed the play 

The Phantom of the Music Room, and they did well. There were some hiccups along the way, which always 

happen with live performances, but the entire cast powered through and gave a nice performance. 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



Science Fair 

   

How Color Affects Heating? 

Andrew Morgan 

7th Grade 

Minute Melt 

Nayvaeh Watson 

9th Grade 

 

   

Fingerprints 

Cloe Bourland 

9th Grade 

Does Tires Size Affect Distance? 

Evan Harris 

9th Grade

 

 



 

   

Do Leaves Change Color in Water 

Abby Taylor 

7th Grade 

Can Lemons Power a Clock 

Mikael Easter 

9th Grade 

 

   

Is the 5 Second Rule Safe? 

Harlie Foster 

9th Grade 

The Effect of Mentos in Diet Coke 

Landon Huffmann 

9th Grade 

 

 



 

   

Potato Power 

Wyatt Moore 

8th Grade 

Which Type of Salt Makes the Best Salt Crystals? 

Josh Smith 

8th Grade 

 

   

Does the Size of a Battery Affect How Long It Lasts? 

Jonathan Gray 

9th Grade 

 

 

 

 



 

   

Which Solution Dissolves Color Fastest? 

Maylee Bell and Jessica Price 

7th Grade 

Do Different Liquids Affect Plant Growth? 

Jackson Montoya 

7th Grade

 

 

What Happens When You Put Mentos in Coke? 

Joseph Dean 

9th Grade 

 

 

 

 



Summer School Information 

 



 

  



Financial Statement— 

 



Menu 

 



 

 


